From: **George Smith** 28 June 2021 16:16 Sent:

To: Councillor Phil Chapman; Councillor George Reynolds; Councillor Douglas Webb;

pc.chair@hornton.org.uk

Nathanael Stock; Alex Chrusciak; Hornton Parish Council Cc:

21/00517/F - Post Committee Update and FAQs Subject: **Attachments:** Post Committee Update and FAQs 28.06.2021 (1).pdf

Dear Ward Councillors, Parish Councillors, and those interested parties who have emailed the Council since 17th June.

This document attached seeks to provide a general update, plus responses to many of the comments that have been made since the Committee meeting. Blind copied into this email are parties who have made further comment.

Once we have clarity on further consultee comments, we shall arrange a meeting with Hornton Parish Council.

Kind Regards, George

George Smith MSc Senior Planning Officer

Development Management Environment and Place Directorate

Cherwell District Council

Direct Line: 01295 221 899 | Ext: 1899 Email: George.Smith@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk

Website: cherwell.gov.uk

Find us on Facebook facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil

Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil



Details of applications are available to view through the Council's Online Planning Service at planningregister.cherwell.gov.uk/ Instructions on how to use the Public Access service to view, comment on and keep track of applications can be found at cherwell.gov.uk/viewplanningapp



Please consider the environment before printing this email

This email contains informal Officer advice only that cannot prejudice any decision of the Local Planning Authority

Coronavirus (COVID-19): In response to the latest Government guidance and until further notice, the Planning Service has been set up to work remotely, from home. Customers are asked not to come to Bodicote House but instead to phone or email the Planning Service on 01295 227006; planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk. For the latest information about how the Planning Service is impacted by COVID-19, please check the website: www.cherwelldc.gov.uk.

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..